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I - |
From: Chris Williams
Sent: 10 March 2014 21:40
To: DPD
Subject: Quicks Farm objection
Sir

We write to object to any planning permission being granted at Quicks Farm Willand:
The current infrastructure is inadequate.

The school is over subscribed and limited space.

It is impossible to get a Doctors appointment.

We particularly object to current estate roads being used to access the proposed development as they are narrow
and lack pavements in places.

This would put the lives of residents at risk.

Chris & Karen Williams

7 Elderberry Way

Willand
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